
Colmers Farm Primary School 
     
 

Leybrook Road             Head Teacher: Mr Williams                                                                                                                              

Belton Grove                Deputy Head Teacher: Mrs Young 

Rubery                        Tel: 0121 716 0444  

Birmingham                 Web: www.colmersfarm.excelsiormat.org  

B45 9PB                      Email: enquiry@colmersfarm.excelsiormat.org   

   

10th January 2025 

Dear Parents / Carers, 

Year 3 – Cadbury Brothers  

 

As part of our next English unit, we will be learning about the Cadbury brothers. For this we are 

planning to show some clips from the new Charlie and the Chocolate Factory film which is rated PG 

(parental guidance).  

Wonka (2023) - IMDb 

 

Please could you complete the slip below and return this to your child’s class teacher by Monday 

13th January 2025.  

 

If you have any queries, please feel free to contact the school office on 0121 716 0444 or email 

enquiry@colmersfarm.excelsiormat.org.  

 

Thank you for your continued support. 

 

Mrs Platt     Miss Scarlett 

Class Teacher    Class Teacher  

 

Year 3 – Cadbury Brothers  

 

I DO / DO NOT (please circle) give consent for my child to watch clips from the new Charlie and 

the Chocolate Factory as part of their next English unit.  

Child’s Name:     Class: 

Parent Name: 

https://www.imdb.com/title/tt6166392/
mailto:enquiry@colmersfarm.excelsiormat.org

